
first street haven, inc (KRISTIN ULSUND)
With regard to the mitigation of the hazardous waste at the old Rayonier mill site in Port Angeles, I
think it's of vital importance to commit to Option 5 (complete removal of waste away from the site).
As a local business owner in a town where tourism is vital to our success, having the waterfront
restored and safe is crucial to both locals and as a draw to visitors. Any plan other than Option 5 is a
cop out and is unacceptable! It's long past time for Rayonier to clean up after itself! Thank you.


